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FEX ESPO Asia Crude (Argus) Products 

Introduction 

The Board of Directors of FEX Global have today determined to indefinitely 
suspend trading for all futures and options products referencing the ESPO 
Asian Crude (Argus) Benchmark.  

FEX Global is deeply concerned about the invasion of Ukraine and believe that 
this action is in line with both the legal and other sanctions that have been 
imposed on Russia and Belarus as well as the intent of those sanctions. 

Suspension details 

The FEX ESPO Asia Crude Futures and Options contracts, contract code EC, will 
not be opened for trading from today, Wednesday 9 March 2022.  

 

Market Notice 

9 March 2022 

 

Title: 

FEX ESPO Asia Crude (Argus) 
Products 

 

Attention: 

Trading Participants, Data 
Vendors and ISVs. 

 

For more information please 
contact: 

FEX Global 
+61 2 8024 5250  
ops@fex.com.au 
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This document provides information only and may be subject to change without notice. No responsibility is accepted for any 
inaccuracies contained in the matters published. FEX Global Pty Limited (ACN 124 127 224) (FGL) and its related bodies corporate 
(FEX Group) make no representation or warranty with respect to the ongoing accuracy, reliability or completeness of this 
information. To the maximum extent permitted by law, FEX Group and its employees, officers and contractors shall not be held 
liable for any loss or damage arising in any way, including by way of negligence, in connection with this information. 


